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On December 18, UPF Las Vegas held a Watch Party for Blessingfest at IPEC. With 28 people attending, 

including staff, there was singing, an introduction to UPF Peace Principles and a short personal testimony 

about the Blessing.  

 

Following the Blessingfest Video, a Holy Wine Ceremony was Officiated by Rev. Gregg and Claudelina 

Smith for all present. The event was enjoyed by all and brought one couple very interested in completing 

the Blessing. 

 

This was the first Blessing by UPF in Las Vegas, and was very uplifting to all of us! 

 

Leslie Rigney 

 

 
 

We had 20 adult guests and 14 children. (Also Wendy Herstien came and James and Yasuko Oberg) 

 

11 adult guests stayed and watched the entire program. 

 

Afterwards we roasted marshmallows and sang Christmas songs. 

 

I think everyone had a good experience. 

 

Andy Compton 


